COME AND JOIN US AT THE
PACOIMA WASH CONNECTIVITY PROJECT

GRAND OPENING
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CINDY MONTANEZ NATURAL PARK
801 8TH STREET SAN FERNANDO, CA 91340

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 25TH, 2024
9:00 AM - 11:00 AM

In 2022, Assemblywoman Luz Rivas secured $7.5 million in state funding
for the City of San Fernando to develop the Pacoima Wash Connectivity
Project. This initiative includes a new bridge and a 1.4-mile bike path,
along with safety improvements. The project aims to create a more
connected, accessible, and safe environment for all residents.

IN LOVING MEMORY OF ELIAS RODRIGUEZ

2002-2017
CONTACT 818.504.3911 TO RSVP
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